
 4519 S 116 Rd 

 Bristol, VT 05443 

 reilleyglass@gmavt.net 

 

Town o f Bristol 

Valerie Capels, Town Administrator 

1 South St. 

P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT 05443 

 

Re: Conservation Commission resignation 

 

Dear Valerie: 

 

Having been appointed to the Bristol Conservation Commission when it was founded in 2003, 

and having served as Clerk from 2003 – 2019, I feel that I have fulfilled my duty as a 

Conservation Commissioner for Bristol. I am now submitting my resignation, effective on March 

12, 2020. I believe my term is completed in March 2021; however, I am resigning a year early 

due to health reasons. It’s time to pass the position to new faces with new ideas. 

 

I would like to thank the Selectboard for continuing my appointment for so many years. 

 

I would also like to thank the current and former commissioners for their skills and contributions 

during my tenure. 

 

It has been a pleasure to serve the Town of Bristol. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Katie Reilley 
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